
        Office of Planning, Design and Construction 

        CONSTRUCTION ACTIVITY NOTICE 

        New Science Center – Power Shut Down 
 

April 11, 2018 

Building Occupants of Miller, Chadbourne, and Horn Hall 

This correspondence provides a status update for the New Science Center as related to the required power 
shutdown to perform emergency power testing and verification for the South Science Building as required by 
Massachusetts building code. 
 
Work Activities: Power Shutdown for Emergency Power Test at Science Center South Building 
 
Impact to Adjacencies: 

 
• At approximately 1 PM on Tuesday, April 17th power will be shutoff on the feed that supplies power to 

the south building, Miller House, Horn Hall, and Chadbourne for an anticipated 1-1/2 hours to allow for 
emergency backup power testing of the generator system.  Power will be restore as soon as possible 
following the completion of the test to the satisfaction of the local authorities having jurisdication. 

• We apologize for this inconvenience while we work to complete final inspections in conjunction with 
the impending opening of the Science Center South Addition. 

 
 

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact: 
Mike Wood 

Sr. Project Manager 
Williams College 
(413) 597-3460 

Mjw4@williams.edu 
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